## Planning Board Meeting June 5, 2000

Members Attending: Woody Hartford, Jessica Larson, Janet Lynch, Karen Hoxie Smith,
Darrell Watson and Dan Sherman

There was no agenda for this meeting. Diane Perkins a former planning board member addressed the board with concerns regarding a driveway entrance on Route 25 at the Saco Woods Estates and signs at CN Brown. The board will review these concerns at the next workshop after reviewing the town ordinances for retail signs and locating the previous planning boards approval for Saco Woods Estates. Of note the driveway questioned is only temporary being used to transport building supplies and equipment for a new home under construction.